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Hi I hope this finds you well
Thanks for your consideration of my additions to the process
I am 54 and have been farming for 30 years.
I believe we need to try some legislation like this in large part because people don’t appear to be changing their
practices in every part of society at a rate needed to avert climate chaos.
While I support small government, this situation exactly when government has a responsibility to enact it’s best
possible legislation.
We are responsible to leave the legacy of a livable planet for the future.
Thanks and best wishes,
Kevin Jones
4740 Wendover St
97404
Sent from my iPhone
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